4.10 (al)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue Traffic Calming

From: michael.clase

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 6:17 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca ‘

Cc: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Aberdeen Avenue Traffic Calming

Maureen Wilson has suggested | forward this email to you so that my support for the current city plan to improve safety
on Aberdeen Avenue is on record.

Yours sincerely,
Michael Clase

—————————— Original Message ---------
From: "michael.clase
To: "jason.farr" <jason.farr@hamilton.ca>, "maureen.wilson" <maureen.wilson@hamilton.ca>

Date: August 24, 2020 at 9:43 AM
Subject: Aberdeen Avenue Traffic Calming

| recently received a flyer from the 'Keep Aberdeen Moving' campaign who are organizing a petition
against the plans to calm traffic on Aberdeen Avenue.

In contrast to this group, | am writing to offer my support for the city plan to reduce the lanes of
traffic on Aberdeen. | feel this will make Aberdeen Avenue safer and more pleasant for pedestrians and

in time will reduce traffic as drivers find alternative routes to the 403 and elsewhere instead of using
Aberdeen Avenue.

I am sending this to you both as the focus of the campaign seems to be in Ward 1 but | live just on the
other side of Queen St in Ward 2.

Your sincerely,

Michael Clase



